October 5, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

I have known Mike Taylor professionally for over two and a half years. He is a very dependable person.
When he says he’s going to be there at a certain time, he is there. Mike has an excellent relationship
with his sub-contractors in all trades. He handles a job from beginning to end. He works for his clients
with their budgets. He communicates on a daily basis. He is extremely professional from the standpoint
of working with the architects and he meets deadlines even under extreme time demands.

I would also like to say that he is available on his cell phone seven days a week. He communicates well
and he has a strong administrative office. | recommend him highly and hope | can do other restaurant
new construction, renovation and other properties with him. He is a joy to work with.

Sincerely,

a8 AR

William A. Hall, owner
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